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End of the week:
* Today, Reception have visited Formby Beach and the Squirrel Reserve. The children have had a great time exploring 
on the beach. We were so pleased the sun was shining for them!  

* On Wednesday, Year 6 had a visit from Mayor Andy Burnham. The children wrote to him in October 2023 about 
green spaces in Manchester. As a result of their persuasive letters he requested to come into school to talk to the 
children about their ideas for future green spaces. It was wonderful for the children to see the power of their letter 
writing. Well done Year 6! Please visit our instagram page to see the pictures. 

                                               Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

Article 5 - family guidance as children develop and grow
Governments should let families and communities guide their children so that, as they grow up, they 
learn to use their rights in the best way. 
The more children grow, the less guidance they will need.
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Important information: 
* Next week, we are due to have some hot weather. Please ensure your child comes to school with sun cream on and a 
hat if needed. Normal school shoes must still be worn.

*On Wednesday 26th June we are hosting our welcome event for parents with children in Nursery and            
Reception - September 2024. The event will start at 9am. This is a great opportunity to meet the Nursery and Reception 
staff and find out about the year ahead. Please click the link to register. 

* Save the date - Our Sports day is on Tuesday 9th July: KS1 - AM and KS2 - PM. Times to follow.

* Our EYFS role play theme for this term is Journeys, Holidays and Seasides. If you are able to donate any of the 
following items please pass them to the EYFS or the Office team. Thank you in advance. 
Picnic blanket, basket, sun cream bottles (empty or almost empty), sun hats, sunglasses

* There will be no Mini Explorers on Wednesday 26th June as it is our new Nursery and Reception children’s welcome 
meeting. Mini Explorers will resume the following week. 

Words of the week

beckoned To use your hand to ask someone to come to you. 

cling To hold very tightly

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSclzD8wY6sd8AjNNKrpILmaq4mV7nt2NJWPzHiu0KuRNb3AyA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Nursery: 84.% Reception: 77.3% 

Year 1: 87.% Year 2: 87.6%

Year 3: 88.%  Year 4: 81.1%

Year 5: 81.5% Year 6: 75.2%

Overall Attendance is 82.6%

 Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Musa & Kristin 
Reception: All of Reception
Year 1: Johann & Charmin
Year 2: Amritjot & Ayub
Year 3: Shasmeen
Year 4: Aisha E & Haroon
Year 5: Eya & Gurveen
Year 6: Zain & Emmanuel

Gia
Faaria
Aishleen
Telmuun
Awais
Louie
Mohammed Ali
Laith

Sports Star Reading Stats 

Year 1: Haneef & Aiyla
Year 2: Haroon & Fabeeha
Year 3: Shasmeen
Year 4: Alex & Stevie
Year 5: All of year 5
Year 6: Aila & Ahmed

Year 1: 68%
Year 2: 67%
Year 3: 65% 
Year 4: 71%
Year 5: 72%
Year 6: 75%

Rights Holder Award

Year 1: Najeeb
Year 2: Elliott & Marwan
Year 3: Bhanupreet

Year 4: Romaithah
Year 5: Oliver & Anas
Year 6: Dishvitha
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